May 17, 2023
CCS school community,

Families play a role in a positive school climate. At CCS we strive for continuous improvement,
so we are asking parents to participate in a brief anonymous survey. Please take a few minutes
to complete this Parent Climate Survey as an effort to expand on our positive home-school
relationship with you. We will be accepting responses to the survey through May 26, 2023.
Thank you.

CCS Administration


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfidly5rsi-i_fR_B8yeIyWjqh8tQVImsY-ZfNeXw9LyIQzIw/viewform

